
Welcome to Hayes Barton Dentistry

Greetings! One of the finest compliments a dentist can receive is the recommendation
by a professional colleague who we respect highly. I am very happy for Dr. Andreaus
and excited for this opportunity to continue providing the excellent care that you have
been accustomed to. It has been my pleasure to work with many of you over the past
five months, and I look forward to welcoming everyone in the new year.

What to Expect

You will always be greeted with a smile and warm welcome by our caring and
professional team. We pride ourselves on being good listeners and are committed to
customizing the care that is uniquely tailored according to your circumstances and
objectives. At every visit, you can expect exceptional service, absolute comfort, and
our undivided attention.

A Caring Team of Professionals

Our dental team members are highly trained regarding the most advanced materials
and techniques, but what really sets us apart is our dedication to developing trusting
relationships with the patients that we are privileged to serve. We place an emphasis
on listening and caring as we work with patients to achieve their oral health goals and
improve their quality of life. We believe that a comprehensive, personalized approach
to dental care will create long-lasting comfort, function, and a naturally beautiful smile.
Please visit our website at www.hayesbartondentistry.com to learn more.

Sincerely,

Charlotte C. Hunt, DDS
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